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INTERVIEW
R: You are one of 
the strongest athle-
tes in the world, 
currently third in 
the “Standings” 
category +75 kg. 
Do you think that 
until August 2021 
something could 
change on the world 

Jonathan Horne will 
determine, with the 
results he will get at 
the next Premier Le-
ague in Rabat and at 
the European Cham-
pionships in Swe-
den, the final classi-
fication “Rankings” 
in the weight cate-
gory +75 kg. valid 
for qualifying for 
the Tokyo Olympics. 
At the moment only 
Ugur Aktas (Turkey) 
with 10,372.5 points 
is definitely quali-
fied for the Tokyo 
Olympics. The uphe-
avals in this category 
could be manifold. 
The German Jona-
than Horne (+84 kg) 
with 8,062.5 points, 
participating in the 
“Premier League” of 
Rabat and the Euro-
peans of Gothenburg 
(Sweden) could ac-
quire many points 
and overtake the Ira-
nian Sajad Ganjza-
deh (+84 kg) curren-
tly first in ranking, 

I train by relaxing 
with my dog and en-
joying every minute 
of life with the dea-
rest loved ones.
R: What studies 
have you underta-
ken? What are your 
hobbies? Do you 
like cooking? Do 
you like animals? 
J: I’m a karate co-
ach. After my com-
petitive career I want 
to use my degree in 
motor science and 
sports. I love to cook 
and I have a dog. I 
grew up with ani-
mals and I love them. 
I love going to the 
movies and hanging 
out with friends and 
going to the forest.
R: Do you like 
Italy? 
J: I like Italy. It is 
a beautiful country 
and I want to visit 
more places.

The Editorial Staff 
of the column “Ka-
rateNow” thanks 
Jonathan Horne 
for his availability. 
Sure to meet him 
in Tokyo he wishes 
him to realize his 
Olympic “dream”.
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with 8,617.5 points 
and that, unlike the 
German, can only 
participate in the 
“Premier League”.
The relegation of 
Sajad Ganjzadeh to 
second place in the 
standings would de-
termine the qualifi-
cation of his com-
patriot Zabiollah 
Poorshab (-84 kg), 
with 9,225 points. 
story condition 
would also exclu-
de the Croatian Ivan 
Kvesic (-84 kg) with 
7,087.5 points from 
the qualification, ma-
king the Georgian 
Gogita Arkania (+84 
kg) take over with 
7,080 points. Keep 
in mind that, unlike 
Ganjzadeh and Po-
orshab, Horne, Kve-
sic and Arkania will 
be able to participate 
in the “Premier Lea-
gue of Rabat, also in 
the European Cham-
pionships in Sweden.
The Japanese Ryu-
taro Araga (-84 kg) 
with 5,490 points 
cannot be reached by 
his compatriot Hide-
oshi Kagawa (+84 
kg) with 2,842.5 

Zabiollah Poorshab and Gogita Arkania cheer “Germany”

points. The fore-
casts, based on tech-
nical and statistical 
data, would see qua-
lified in the “Tokyo 
Standings” ranking, 
as well as the Tur-
kish Aktas and the 
Japanese Araga, the 
German Horne, the 
Iranian Poorshab and 
the Georgian Arka-
nia.

stage?  
J: Yes, I think I 
improve my posi-
tion. I train hard 
and I want to show 
everyone and myself 
how good I am. 
R: What has been 
your greatest spor-
ting satisfaction? 
And your biggest 
disappointment? 
J: The greatest sa-
tisfaction was win-
ning the 2018 World 
Championship, it 
was the last me-
dal I was mis-
sing in my career. 
The 2014 World 
C h a m p i o n s h i p 
in Germany was 
my biggest disap-
pointment. 

R: Do you think the 
Olympic qualifica-
tion rules need to be 
changed? 
J: Yes, I think some 
changes should be 
made. If weight clas-
ses are combined, 
qualifying races 
must also be. We also 
had to face many 
qualifying races. It 
was difficult to do so 
many races around 
the world. After qua-
lifying, WKF should 
close qualifying 3 
months before the 
Olympics so that 
athletes can relax 
and be prepared for 
the Olympics. Each 
race should have the 
same rules (such as 
video review).
R: Were you able 
to live a normal life 
while practicing ka-
rate at the highest 
levels? How do you 
spend your stan-
dard week?
J: Yes, it is easy for 
me to live a normal 
life because karate is 
an important part of 
my life and my family 
and friends support 
me. They are my best 
support.

It will be the German champion who will determine, with the results of Rabat and the European 
Championships in Sweden, the qualified in the +75 kg. category at the Tokyo Olympics


